
 
Wow, wait until you hear about how much your donation to our annual Aiming for 

Acceptance bowling tournament helped! 

The Learning Center is OPEN!  

❖ Through efforts of many volunteers, contractors, and your donation our big 

goal of opening a sensory friendly center for agencies to bring life enhancing 

therapies to southwest Wisconsin has come to fruition. We opened The 

Learning Center!! 

❖ In October, we started our first lease agreement with an agency.  Five 

families have already been accepted into the program.  

❖ The center is actively seeking more contracts which enables more programs. 

Autism support meetings and information 

❖ Meetings were held for families and caregivers to provide resources and 

opportunities  for those on the spectrum. 

❖ Aiming for Acceptance have collaborated with the Social Services of Grant 

and Crawford Counties to assist families and foster parents on their autism 

path. 

Family and Educators training 

❖ We continue to enhance our knowledge and skills by attending conferences 

and trainings. 

Law enforcement and the Autism community 

❖ County and municipal law enforcement as well as First Responders have been 

receiving ongoing trainings. 

❖ Aiming for Acceptance has been assisting a state wide Critical Incidence 

Training for working with the Autism Community.  

Thank you for all you helped us do last year! 

Please consider both donating and registering a team for the bowling tournament in 

Boscobel on April 7th. 

Sincerely, the Aiming for Acceptance Board 


